
Tom Prosser 
Dear sir 
Tom we employed an architect to help us understand the building rules ...the reasons for the 
foreshore protection line and existing use rights with old buildings particularly along Clareville 
Beach... Would you please add clause H2 to The Architects submission that we have emailed 
to you in relation to number 8 delecta Avenue Clareville
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